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FHSU FRESHMAN WINS FAULKNER CHALLENGE 

04/08/22 

“Cow Fences,” an entrepreneurial business plan created by Ethan 

McPherson, won first place at the 2022 Faulkner Challenge at Fort 

Hays State University. McPherson, a freshman from Manhattan, 

took home the $6,000 first-place cash award for his presentation. 

McPherson’s business was built on the concept of a virtual farmer’s 

meat market and will connect beef and pork producers directly to 

consumers. Future plans include expansion of the digital market to 

the full range of food products available at a traditional farmer’s 

market. 

 

 

 

FHSU TO HOST ANNUAL SOCIAL WORK FIELD DAY 

04/06/22 

Fort Hays State University's Department of Social Work will host 

its annual JV Caprez Social Work Field Day Friday, April 15. The 

event will run from 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. in the Memorial Union's 

Fort Hays Ballroom as well as on Zoom.  

Accomplishments and Happenings  

 

FHSU PANEL TO DISCUSS AFTER-EFFECTS OF COVID 

04/08/22 

Two Fort Hays State University student organizations are 

sponsoring a panel discussion next week. The “Living Through and 

Learning from COVID” discussion is set for 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. 

Tuesday, April 12. It is being sponsored by FHSU’s chapter of Psi 

Chi, the international honor society in psychology, and the 

Psychology Club. 

https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2022/04/fhsu-freshman-wins-faulkner-challenge
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https://www.fhsu.edu/news/2022/04/fhsu-panel-to-discuss-after-effects-of-covid


     

FHSU SENIOR TO PRESENT AT ART HISTORY SYMPOSIUM 

04/04/22 

FHSU senior Molli Banks will be presenting at the upcoming 

Undergraduate Art History Symposium at the Albrecht-Kemper 

Museum of Art on Saturday, April 9th. Congratulations, Molli! 

 

FHSU GRADUATE STUDENT TO APPEAR ON JEOPARDY 

04/08/22 

While working part-time on her master’s degree in history at 

FHSU, Leah Pence has succeeded in qualifying to appear on 

Jeopardy. “About 80,000 people took the Anytime Test last year, 

and only about 100 people or so make it on each season. It was a 

lifelong dream,” Leah said.  
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